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Parade float committee 

the parade

mark your
calendars, the 2024
Santa Claus parade
is scheduled for
Saturday, 
December 7, 2024

Looking for a fun way to get involved (and earn back your volunteer
fee)? Why not join the parade float committee? As a member of the
committee you will help:

Plan the float 
Recruit players to walk in the parade
Build/Create the float
Help organize the float/parade walkers on
parade night
Walk in the parade (help troubleshoot on the
route)

Contact Krista (krista.pdmha@gmail.com) for more information or to volunteer!

Once again PDMHA will be participating in the
Plattsville Santa Claus Parade this year! This is a
fun night for all, and gives our players a chance
to give back to our community! Although not all
of the details have been worked out yet, players
of all ages can participate (either on the float, or
as parade walkers)! Keep your eyes peeled for
more information on this event! 


